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Friday 29th April 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you all had a lovely Easter break with your families. It was great to welcome the children back for the 
final term of this academic year. We have lots of amazing things planned; your child’s class teacher has 
already written to you outlining plans for the first half term. Also, please check the diary dates at the end of 
this letter. 
 
Non-Uniform Day 
I would like to thank everyone who supported our non-uniform day, at the end of last term, we raised an 
amazing £150.67 to help the families in Ukraine! 
 
Year 6 SATs 
For the first time since the pandemic, Year 6 children are required to take the End of Key Stage 2 Standard 
Assessment Tests (SATs). They will take place during the week commencing Monday 9th May and the 
children will take them in their normal working areas eg classrooms, study areas, group rooms. The 
children have worked extremely hard to prepare for these tests, so it is important that we all support them 
during this week and that Year 6 children attend every day. Please refer to the table below for the specific 
days of each test. 
 

Date Test 

Monday 9th May Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling 

Tuesday 10th May Reading 

Wednesday 11th 
May 

Maths Paper 1 and 2 

Thursday 12th May Maths Paper 3 

 
PE Kits 
I would like to remind everyone that PE days are not non-uniform days. Children must wear their uniform PE 
kit with their school jumper or cardigan and black or grey joggers, if the weather is cold. Non-uniform 
sweatshirts, jumpers and PE tops must not be worn. Thank you for your support with this. 
 
ParentPay – Pre-ordering and FSM 
Thank you to all the parents/carers for activating your accounts and pre-ordering your children’s meals.  
If you have not registered your account or need some help with pre-ordering, please contact the office who 
can assist. 
Going forward any FSM child who has not had a meal pre-ordered and requires a school meal will be given a 
cheese sandwich and a piece of fruit. If your child is not FSM then a packed lunch from home will need to be 
provided. 
 

Order By 
 

Meals for week 
commencing 

 Order By 
 

Meals for week 
commencing 

Sunday 1st May Monday 9th May  Sunday 15th May Monday 23rd May 

Sunday 8th May Monday 16th May  Sunday 22nd May Monday 6th June 
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Snacks 
Children will be able to order a snack daily at school for breaktime if they have the following: 

• A signed allergy form returned to school 

• A positive balance to cover snacks on their ParentPay snack account.   
 
On ParentPay, under ‘pay for other items’, you will see a purse for snacks. If you would like your child to 
order a snack at school for breaktime please top this purse up with funds. Snacks are pizza or fruit bag and 
are charged at 30p each. One week’s snacks are £1.50.  
 
Diary Dates  
Monday 2nd May – May Day Bank Holiday 
W/C Monday 9th May – Year 6 SATs Week 
Friday 13th May – Non-Uniform Day, donations of raffle and tombola prizes 
Thursday 26th May  - Red, White and Blue Day/Jubilee Celebration – details to follow, bring a bottle 
Thursday 26th May – The Academy closes for half term 
Friday 27th May – INSET Day 
Monday 6th June – The Academy re-opens for the second half of the Summer term 
Tuesday 7th June – Class photographs 
Thursday 9th Jun Summer Garden Party 
 
 
I hope you all have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and I look forward to welcoming the children back on 
Tuesday. Stay safe and take care of your loved ones. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


